
Gentet ,  Matthias 

From: 

Sent: 24 January 2014 11:10 
To: Manning 
Subject: APPLICATION REP 2013/7930/P 

Categories: Orange Category 

Dear Mr Miller 

I am writing with regard to Application Reference 2013/7930/P and Associated Reference 2012/5442/P for 19 
Fortess Grove - for which I understand you are the Planning Officer. 

As a very close neighbour of the house in question (I live at 17 Portess Grove)., learn to confirm that I am highly 
supportive of this planning application. The extension plans will not in any way detract from the look and feel of the 
street — and indeed are a great deal less intrusive and substantial than the building works on 23 Portess Road for 
which planning permission was granted, despite numerous objections. Most importantly the extension plans will 
enable a much loved family to remain in the community. 

Do please contact we if you need to discuss further 

Best wishes 
Wendy Proctor 
17 Fatless Grove 
London NWS 2ND 


